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Rhode Island House Judiciary Committee 

To whom it may concern, 

As a 36-year Rhode Island resident, registered voter and firearms owner, I must express my concerns and 
objections to several bills that will be heard by this committee on March 26th. My objections are that these bills 
are unconstitutional and/or could make me a felon (without any action on my part). 

I am vehemently against the following proposed bills: 

H5436 
H5443 
H5651 
H5652 
H5654 
H5889 
H5890 
H5891 

  

Sincerely, 

Timothy J. Schoenfelder 
74 Locust Street 

Riverside, RI  02915 
 


